

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Free Parking on Holidays in Lieu

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the Traffic Bylaw be amended to accommodate free parking, as outlined in Option 2 Traffic Bylaw Amendments in the report of the General Manager, Community Services dated September 6, 2022; and,
- 2. That the City Solicitor be instructed prepare the appropriate bylaw amendments.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on September 6, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. Your Committee is recommending Option 2 as outlined in the report.

Attachment

September 6, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services.